
 

 

 
 
 
 
ARO/SAP 
 
6th October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
From 7th November 2022, Oasis Academy Wintringham will use the My Child At 
School app as the main way to communicate with parents. We will no longer be 
sending SMS messages as these have become unreliable and restrict the length of 
message we can send. We will also use email for longer communications and letters. 
 
Please make sure that you have access to the MCAS app and that you have 
notifications turned on so that you know when a message has been received. It is 
very important to ensure that you check that we have your correct contact details 
and you can use MCAS to check the details that we have for you and keep us up to 
date with any changes. 
 
On MCAS you can also monitor your child’s attendance and behaviour. Parents 
evenings are also booked through the MCAS app. 
 
We have already issued Priority 1 contacts with parental responsibility with a log-in 
for this system.  If you have forgotten your details or are struggling to log on, please 
contact the Academy or email oaw.admin@oasiswintringham.org 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
A Robinson 
 
Mr A Robinson 
Director of Learning Technology 
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